FHWA Office of Safety
Feedback Sought from NLTAPA Safety Work Group

To continue to effectively support both LTAP and TTAP Centers and the local and tribal transportation
community, the FHWA Office of Safety is interested in your thoughts and suggestions on the following:

1. Isthere value in expanding the existing shoe loaner program?

2. Should the following Every Day Counts brochures previously developed for the Safety Edge be
adapted and revised to better target Local Public Agencies (LPA)? Do you have suggestions for
new or different Safety Edge outreach efforts?

http://www.fhwa.dot.gov/everydaycounts/technology/safetyedge/brochure/brochure.pdf

http://www.fhwa.dot.gov/everydaycounts/technology/safetyedge/pdf/sebrochure fourpanelfn
Iweb.pdf

http://www.fhwa.dot.gov/everydaycounts/technology/safetyedge/designconst/se des gde.pdf

3. What are the top resources LPAs need to find and access on our website
(http://www.fhwa.dot.gov/everydaycounts/technology/safetyedge/intro.cfm )? For example,
are LPAs already able to easily access their state's policies, specifications and drawings, or
should FHWA make them available?

Please provide any comments and suggestions to Cathy Satterfield with the FHWA Office of Safety at
Cathy.Satterfield@dot.gov by December 9, 2013. Your feedback is greatly appreciated.




